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Friday 14th October 2022 

Dear Cuddington Parents and Families, 

Open Morning 

We have all had the most wonderful penultimate week at Cuddington with so many things to celebrate. Our 

children are driving the success of our school through respectful behaviours which were evident on Wednesday 

morning. We had our Open Morning for prospective parents and I couldn’t have been prouder of our ‘Team.’ 

Prospective parents saw exemplary behaviour, focused hard working children, happy staff and they also saw our 

Art Studio and Music Room in full working order. It has been weeks like this when I continue to be incredibly 

proud of the school I lead with committed staff and delightful children 😊 

Year 6 Residential Visit 

Next week, we see our Year 6 go on their residential visit to Min Y Don. They have all received their hoodies to 

wear. This year our hoodies have been designed by Jessica in Year 6 and they look fab! Thank you to Michelle 

Harvey for ensuring they were made on time and to our PTA for funding one each for our children and Year 6 

staff. Our Year 5 children will pick up the mantle of being the oldest children in school and will assume some Year 

6 responsibility. 

Parents’ Evening Reminder 

Please make sure that you have signed up to meet with your child’s class teacher during our Parents’ Evenings 

on 8th and 10th November. Over the 2 evenings, there will be Governors present in school who are seeking parent 

voice about the quality of our educational and pastoral provision at Cuddington. This information will then be 

shared with senior leaders to make any improvements necessary. 

Local Academy Board 

Last night, our Local Academy Board met for our first clerked meeting of the term. We were delighted to welcome 

new governors onto our board; Mr John Swindley, Mrs Helen Piggin, Mrs Cerri Jones and Mrs Maria Scienkiewic. 

Each of these governors have now taken on responsibility for finance, SEND, Mental Health and Personal 

Development and Health and Safety. We look forward to working together to further enhance positive outcomes 

for our school community and the work of the Trust. 

PTA AGM Thursday 20th October at 7pm at Vale Royal Abbey Arms 

I look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible to continue with the fab work of the PTA. I am hoping 

we can see new faces as well as familiar faces to extend our ‘Teamwork.’ 

Have a lovely weekend when it arrives! 

Mrs S Mills (Head Teacher) 
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